

Dear Julie,

Where to I begin, as I try to write an appropriate tribute to you.

Working with you has been a highlight of my time here, the longest Presidency ever! You work hard and care deeply. Some say you're a bull in a china shop, I think it's only because you care so deeply and passionately.

Your commitment to TBA is unwavering, I am so thankful that you stepped in to lead the Temple at such a difficult time in history.

Enjoy some newfound time in your schedule to relax, spend time with Max and Radar, your children, and grandchildren (and granddogs too!), travel to new places and create lasting memories.

I won't see or talk to you as often, but I am sure I will see you...around campus.

With love and admiration,

"I'll miss YOU. A lot. I can't imagine what this place would've been like if I hadn't found you here." Col. Potter